
 

 

Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan  

Minute of the Hearing Panel  

Minute 3N 

 
On 30 November 2017, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from the Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) for an extension to the date of filing 
evidence for Block 2 to 2 February 2018.  
 
MPI noted their evidence will be coordinated with other Crown submitters such as The Department of 
Conservation, who have already received an extension to filing (see Minute 3I). MPI further stated 
that their evidence would be substantial in nature and the extra time would be necessary to 
adequately cover the topics in Block 2. 
 
The Panel considered MPI’s request to be reasonable and granted the extension for filing to 2 
February 2018. 
 
Dated 4 December 2017  
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 


